Staff Senate Called Meeting

October 27, 2005
Attendees:   William (Butch) Beavers, Dana Burbank, Bridgett Garner, Susan Glasso, Sue Jeffreys, Logan Key Brad Peeden, Angie Pickens, Sandra Poole, Stephen Putman, Debbie Thornton
Absentees:   Audrey Mitchell 
Guest:  Dr. Lelon Davidson

The meeting was called to order at 1:30 pm by Brad Peeden, President. 
The meeting was called in response to numerous inquiries from staff concerning a new position that had been created in HRAA - Assistant Director of Human Resources   
A discussion of the issue was held with Dr. Lelon Davidson (Assistant to the President for Minority Affairs).  After discussion, the Senate agreed to write a letter of concern to President Cale.
The meeting was adjourned at 3:00 pm. 
The next scheduled meeting is November 17 at 9:00 in Stevens Hall 416.
Minutes respectfully submitted by Dana Burbank.   

